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April 3, 2018 

Mike Anson 
Moffat Limestone Company 
P.O. Box 363 
Craig, Co 81626 
 

RE:    Juniper Mountain Gravel, File No. M-2003-073 , Surety Reduction (SR-1) Incomplete 
Request Notice  

 

Dear Mr. Anson: 

The Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety received your request submitted on March 30, 2018 
for the Juniper Mountain Gravel, File No.M-2003-073.  On the request form you checked both an 
Acreage Reduction (AR-1) of 6.59 acres and a Surety Reduction (SR-1) of $26,078.50. These two 
request must be made separately.  

The Division has policy of waiting two years before evaluating reclamation. The majority of this pit 
was reclaimed in the winter of 2017-2018 and is not ready to be inspected for release at this time. 
For this reason the Division is denying the Acreage Reduction (AR-1) portion of your request. 
Please continue to monitor vegetation and treat weeds while waiting for vegetation be become 
established.  

With regards to the Surety Reduction (SR-1) portion of your request the Division has deemed it as 
incomplete.  A preliminary review of the information received determined that the following items 
must be addressed before the Division can consider the request filed and consideration can begin. 

 Per Rule 4.17.1 (2) – Names, addresses and phone numbers for all owners of record of the 
affected land. 

 Please include an updated form requesting only a Surety Reduction at this time (attached). 

Please submit your response(s) to the above listed issue(s) by Friday, April 27, 2018 in order to 
allow the Division sufficient time for review.  

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.  
Amy Yeldell at the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman St., Room 215, 
Denver, CO 80203. Direct contact can be made by phone at 970-254-8511 or via email at 
amy.yeldell@ state.co.us 
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Sincerely, 
 
 
Amy Yeldell 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
Department of Natural Resources 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
Phone: (970) 254-8511 
Fax: (970) 241-1516 
 
 
Ec:   Russ Means, Senior EPS, Grand Junction DRMS 
          


